From: PAUL WISNIEWSKI [mailto:paul.wisniewski@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 28 December 2011 13:33
To: Simon Dean
Subject: 11/01755/OUT-- Land North of The Bourne and Adjoining Bourne Lane
	Dear Sir,

                As you are probably aware, the planning portal of CDC website is STILL down (28-12-11).

I would like to formally register my objection to the proposed development.

My main, but not exhaustive list of concerns are as follows;

 

Access

        The secondary proposed entry/exit will in most cases become the Primary  as it is closer to the village amenities. Its construction takes no account of the 2 houses opposite which have been carefully airbrushed out of the developers presentation.It is on a 90 degree blind bend. Were/ Are highways in possession of all the detail when they state "no Interest"?

Access to the Bourne from the centre of the village ie Shop and pubs is via a very narrow one way st, Queen St, which is already the subject of major safety concerns. What plans are included to address this issue?

 

 

Drainage,  

  The proposed site already has flooding issue and the developers representatives are suggesting a large, deep "pond"to hold any additional run off.Does a large deep pond, shown on their drawings with surrounding planting and no fencing sound like a viable suggestion in a development of this nature?

 



	The Developers Representatives informed villagers at the meeting that a meeting was diarised with the Head of HN School to offer to provide 2 new classrooms. The school have no knowledge of this.

When questioned about the size of the development they indicated that they could/would reduce the number of houses BUT it would be the "affordable" housing which would go.

 

This is Green Belt Land and it appears that by their timing,  what can at best be construed as  wholly inaccurate statements and at worst downright lies from their representatives, the developers are cynically attempting to rush through an ill planned proposal. This proposed development would be the largest in Hook Nortons history. It would have a SIGNIFICANT effect on a  village which has an already overstretched infrastructure.Despite the best efforts of the PR Company no benefits to the village have been forthcoming, other than an "Affordable Housing"

element which if you do the sums would not be in any 1st time buyers interests to take up.



	

	


